
BRIEF REPORT ON  

FACULTY SENSITIZATION WEBINAR  

WITH BANASTHALI VIDYAPEETH ON  

30 NOVEMBER, 2023 

Electronics and IT Department and Petroleum, Coal and related products 

department conducted a Faculty sensitization webinar with Banasthali Vidyapeeth 

on 30 November, 2023. H (LITD) and officers from LITD and PCD held 

interactive session with faculty members from the Life Sciences departments 

(Bioscience and Biotechnology, Chemistry, Chemical Engineering) and the 

Faculty of Physical Sciences (Physics, Electronics). 54 faculty members 

participated in the event. 

The participants were provided information on identifying committees of interest 

and guidance on becoming committee members. Additionally, insights were shared 

on opportunities to collaborate with BIS and ways to contribute to standardization 

efforts. The session also covered details about BIS's Research and Development 

initiative and highlighted the ongoing R&D projects of LITD and PCD. 

The session garnered significant interest from participants who posed numerous 

queries, fostering a dynamic exchange of ideas and insights. The participants 

expressed their intent to delve deeper into the prospects presented and explore 

potential collaborations. They also expressed eagerness for continued interaction 

with BIS. 

 



 

 

 


